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Pass	It	On	.	.	.	
What’s	Happening	at	Little	Britain	United	Church	

Summer	
Reminder	

Many	people	are	away	from	church	in	
July	&	August	as	they	take	a	well-	
deserved	break	from	the	workaday	
world.	
Unfortunately	our	bills	continue	
through	the	summer	so	we	require	a	
steady	income	to	pay	them.	This	year	
we	also	have	a	$6,000.00	bill	to	pay,	
for	the	restoration	of	the	Bell	Tower,	
to	be	completed	in	June.	
So,	if	you	are	not	on	PAR	(Pre	-
Authorized	Remittance),	please	
consider	leaving	with	us	or	mailing	
cheques	or	post-dated	cheques	for	
the	time	you	are	away.	
Thank	you	for	your	generosity	and	
support.	Have	a	great	summer!	
	
Shirley	Froehlich,	Chair	of	Council	

This	Month:	
June	Munch	&	Mingle	–	June	4	
Join	us	right	after	church.	The	theme	this	month	is	Scandinavian!	

Annual	Canada	Day	Garage	Sale	
Items	are	being	accepted	now.	Please	bring	donations	to	the	‘nursery’	room	in	the	
hall	–	no	clothing	please.		
Call	204-757-2489	to	rent	a	table.	
Garage	Sale	Dates	and	Times:	
Thursday,	June	22	–	4	to	8	pm	
Friday,	June23	–	4	to	8	pm	
Saturday,	June	24	–	9	am	to	3	pm	

Wider	Community	
Senior’s	Home	Service	–	Wednesday	-	June	28	–	10	am	at	Red	River	Place	
	

Sunday	June	25	-	146:	Pathways	to	Treaty	Relations	

Treaty	1	was	signed	146	years	ago	at	Lower	Fort	Garry.	What	does	Treaty	1	mean	
to	you?	Treaty	is	an	invitation	into	sharing	land	for	the	benefit	of	all	living	things.	
Come	learn	about	the	ways	this	sacred	commitment	can	breathe	new	life	into	our	
relationships	with	one	another	and	the	world	around	us.	
Schedule:	1-4	pm	@	Lower	Fort	Garry	(5925	Highway	9	St.	Andrews,	MB):	
Workshops	and	Artist	Tent	4-6	pm	@	Little	Britain	United	Church	(5879	Provincial	
Trunk	Hwy	9,	Lockport,	MB	–	Just	a	short	walk	away	from	Lower	Fort	Garry):	
Bagged	picnic	lunch.	What	to	bring:	$5*,	a	bagged	lunch,	a	lawn	chair	and	a	friend!	
*The	annual	payment	of	five	dollars	was	a	part	of	the	treaty	agreements	in	the	
1870’s	and	to	this	day,	every	person	is	handed	five	bucks	by	the	Canadian	
Government	staff	at	“treaty	time”.	We	are	inviting	each	person	who	attends	to	
bring	a	crisp	$5	bill	(if	you	are	able)	and	to	pay	at	the	registration	table.	These	
funds	will	be	used	by	the	Sandy	Saulteaux	Spiritual	Centre	to	cover	some	of	the	
costs	of	hosting	this	gathering.	


